
From: Lucius Parshall   
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 3:49 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060, in support of the settlement agreement, as modified with 
CPCNH’s recommendations 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

August 19, 2024 

 

Dear Members of the PUC: 

 

Fairly compensated Net metering makes sense for New Hampshire. Reducing the cost of 
procurement will have the long range effect of reducing energy costs, both in generation 
and transmission. While all New England states benefit from NE ISO, the real challenge will 
be in managing transmission costs. Other states are moving ahead of New Hampshire in 
encouraging decentralization, where net metering is a key incentive. I would hate to see 
New Hampshire ratepayers penalized by the lack of vision of either our legislators or our 
regulators. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Representative Lucius Parshall 

Cheshire District 8 

Science, Technology and Energy 

 


